
Using a GPS 

 

 

AT 11:30 am Loders children went to find out what a GPS 

is.  

        We all got a go on the GPS to see what it was like. 

After we’d all had a go we had to type in a code and it 

took us to a bit of card that said another code. There were 

six codes and when we had all six we  had to go back to 

the classroom to do a crossword till the other groups had 

finished looking.  

       After we had  finished the GPS map we went round 

to Dancing Ledge following the GPS route and then we had 

to run back for some food.    
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